
10SEP 2019 

TO: COMO Mary Kirkwood, DCO 
FROM: COMO Vic Connell, ASC SF 
RE: ASC-SF SEP District B&S Report 

• Sector SF Staff and AUX Coordinators are working diligently on 
planning 4 days of AUX support to Fleet Week - our traditional 
vessel, comms, and on shore activities.  AUX is also planning to 
support CG Cutter COBB Fleet Week guest rides with AUX 
safety officers and food services assistance. 

• From Sector SF:  “At the request of VTS, D11N AUX activated 
Mount Diablo repeater,  enabling VTS comms with vessel traffic 
in the delta.  Mr. Cassidy, the AUX watch stander at Sector SF, 
had the site up in less than 10 minutes.On the first day, there 
were two down river transits, one from Stockton and one from 
Antioch. Comms were perfect.We have permission to use the 
repeater for "as long as necessary" according to Mr. Cassidy.” 

• Delta Blitz over Labor Day Weekend.  Multiple AUX 
participated at request of San Joaquin County Sheriff providing 
Vessel Exams and Public Affairs displays, as well as safety 
patrols throughout the Delta AOR. 

• AUX San Ramon Valley Flotilla sponsored 34 Young Marines 
(ages 8-11) and 3 adult chaperones at Sector SF and CGSTA SF 
on 17AUG for an all-day event including presentations on CG 
activities, which included a ride on a Response Boat-Medium, 
training in heaving lines, training in the P6 dewatering pump, and 
two chapters of the Auxiliary boating safety course 

The Young Marines strengthens the lives of America’s youth by 
teaching the importance of self-confidence, academic 
achievement, honoring our veterans, good citizenship, 
community service, and living a healthy, drug-free lifestyle.  



The Young Marines promotes the mental, moral, and physical 
development of its members. The program focuses on character 
building and leadership and promotes a lifestyle that is 
conducive to being productive members of society. 


